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NorthPointe Foot & Ankle

Hosts Sock Drive for Berkley Students
 

Berkley, Mich. – From July 15 – August 15, NorthPointe Foot & Ankle in Berkley will be collecting donations of new socks for children of all ages.  The donations will be given to the Berkley School system to distribute to students in need during the 2019-2020 school year.
“It is so important to help our local families,” said Dr. Lee Hoffman, NorthPointe Foot & Ankle partner. “Shopping for growing children can be a strain on finances and we hope this donation of socks will help a bit with budgets, as well as making sure the students keep their feet clean and dry for the year ahead.”
Most people wear socks to keep their feet warm or as a fun fashion statement.  However, socks also can prevent foot health issues from forming. 
 

Socks provide a bit of cushioning so that feet don't rub directly against the lining of shoes, and they also help to keep feet dry. When feet are exposed to prolonged moisture, there is a potential for foot fungus to develop. Feet are one of the areas of our body that sweats the most. It is important to keep feet dry to prevent the growth of bacteria. Bacteria can cause foot problems such as blister’s, athlete’s foot, and a variety of others. 

 
From July 15 through August 15, donations of new socks will be accepted at the NorthPointe Foot & Ankle during business hours.  
Monday, July 17 – Thursday, August 17
New Sock Donations For Berkley Students
NorthPointe Foot & Ankle

27901 Woodward Ave., Suite 110

Berkley

248-545-0100

Monday – Friday, 9 am – 5 pm
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